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Support to Win has hired two new apprentices as it gears up for growth during the remainder of 
the year and into 2022. Marwan Cuthbert and Bradley Cowley have joined the Support to Win 
team as part of a unique Level-3 apprenticeship to become Unified Communications 
Technicians. The 18-month apprenticeships are operated in conjunction with the Institute of 
Telecoms Professionals (ITP), with Support to Win’s sister company Train to Win delivering a 
complete industry-specific training programme as part of the package.  
 
“We’re uniquely positioned to offer what we think is the best UC apprenticeship in Britain,” said 
Julie Mills, CEO at Support to Win. “It combines premium training content with extensive on-the-
job mentoring to culminate in a recognised qualification and the opportunity for further 
progression in the company.”  
 
The appointments follow a busy period of new business acquisition for the Fleet-based 
professional services company, with a number of significant projects and ongoing client 
engagements coming on stream over the spring and summer.  
 
“Skills, knowledge and, above all, expertise is what Support to Win is all about and these 
apprenticeships show our commitment to growing the next generation of experts,” added Mills. 
“It’s an exciting time for Marwan and Bradley to carve-out successful careers in UC. We’re 
planning for them to be the first of many as we continue to expand and build on our track record 
of fostering talent.” 
 
 

 


